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Aniak AMNES

5th/6th Grade

Retired ADF&G employee Doug Molyneaux came to
work with students on a simulation of the MSE raft trip

“Survey of the Juvenile Fish Community in the Salmon
and Aniak Rivers”. Students began by learning about
salmon life history. They formed hypotheses and then
conducted a hands on simulation that had students
sorting fish, developing graphs and analyzing data.
Students will use the data to create Science Fair
Projects.

Stony River GMS

Stony's Upper School is planning to travel around Alaska this Spring Break and
the entire school will be visiting the Anchorage area to help the kindergarten
students celebrate their successful completion of their kindergarten year. This will
allow Upper School to visit some of the places they have read about and our
Elementary students to see some of the places and ideas that they will encounter
throughout their academic career.

Crooked Creek

Crooked Creek has started a cultural class that is being
taught by Malfa (Molly) Waskey.



Sleetmute Board Report
February 2017

We are almost halfway through the 3rd Quarter, hard to believe. We kicked off the New Year
raising money for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. Our students promoted the event by wearing
pajamas on Penny Day, neon colors on Nickel Day, dazzling attire on Dimes Day, crazy hats and socks on
Quarter Day, and finally team jerseys on Dollar Day. Students also held a pizza and game night at the
school for community members and donated the proceeds to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.
Students did an amazing job and were able to raise about $400 in one week!

Students have also been busy getting their basketball practices in for the annual Upriver Tournament that
will be held in Chuathbaluk this year on February 8-9, 2017. Sleetmute will be sending about 5 eligible
students to compete in the tournament.

Sleetmute students have also been working very hard on preparing for the District Battle of the
Books competition. Students have participated in several practices with Aniak teams and are geared up
for the District Battles on February 7 and 8, 2017.

Students have also been planning a Restaurant Night at the school for February 18, 2017. Their
theme this year is Italy. Students will be cooking up some authentic Italian food and practicing to be
hosts/ hostesses, waiters and waitresses, and cooks!



